
September 2022

Greetings!

​September brings the start of a new season and we're ready to
enjoy the fall breeze out on Casco Bay! On Monday,
September 5th, we will be running the car ferry to and from
Peaks Island all evening. Our fall schedule begins the following
day, September 6th, and can be viewed here on our website.
Thank you for your continued support!

Labor Day Update

Monday, September 5th, is the final day of our modified
summer schedule. The only changes to the modified Monday
schedule for the holiday include extending the car ferry to
Peaks Island through the 11:30 pm departure from Portland
(11:55 pm departure from Peaks Island).

Due to staffing levels in the Ticket Office and Freight Shed this
weekend, please allow plenty of time to check in freight or
purchase tickets. For freight shipments, we will give priority to
groceries, personal items and island store/restaurant items.
Freight such as building supplies, furniture and appliances will
be shipped based on availability and, if possible, shouldn't be
sent to CBL until after the holiday.

Our fall sailing schedule goes into effect on Tuesday,
September 6th. The schedule can be found here on our
website.

2022 Board of Directors Elections

The candidates for the November 8th election are:

Cliff Island seat (3 year term)
David Crowley
54 Church Road
Cliff Island, ME 04019
 
Islands at Large seat (3 year term)
Patrick Flynn
21 Centennial Street

Birthdays

William Wanzer
September 1

Samuel Dykes
September 6

Roki Horr
September 13

Nicholas Quintana
September 13

Shawn Loring
September 24

Anniversaries

Samuel Dykes
11 years

9/06/2011

Devin Kelly
5 years

9/16/2017

https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/uploads/Summer-2022-Schedule-REVISED-1.pdf
https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/


Peaks Island, ME 04108
 
Jennifer Lavanture
50 Centennial Street
Peaks Island, ME 04108

Peaks Island seat (3 year term)
Twain Braden
41 Elizabeth Street
Peaks Island, ME 04108
 
Sharoan Cohen
131 Central Avenue
Peaks Island, ME 04108

The absentee ballots will only be available at the City/Town
Offices of Portland, Long Island and Chebeague. We will not
have absentee ballots at Casco Bay Lines. Specimen ballots
will be sent to each island for posting.
 
After the election on November 8th, the City of Portland, and
the Towns of Long Island and Chebeague Island, will forward
the unofficial results to Casco Bay Lines; this usually happens
the next day. The official results will be available after all the
tabulations are complete (this can take approximately two
days).

2022 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series

Don't miss the final show! On Thursday, September 8th, we're
welcoming Pete Kilpatrick to our Cruising Casco Bay Concert
Series! Visit our website to view more details and purchase
your tickets!

 ​  ​

https://www.cascobaylines.com/cruisingconcertseries/
https://www.facebook.com/CascoBayLines
https://www.instagram.com/cascobaylines/

